From:

Simon Strange <

Sent:

Thursday, May 13, 2021 6:34 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To the Pima County Board of Supervisors, care of the Clerk of the Board: Dear Board,

As part of Tucson Home Sharing, a grassroots organisation that has worked tirelessly to bring awareness of this housing option to the community, I urge that you take immediate action.

The pandemic has brought to focus the peril of social isolation for single seniors whether homeowners or home seekers. Home sharing provides companionship and security. A homeowner can maintain their independence with help from another senior who benefits with an affordable housing situation. The savings to the community in keeping seniors in their home is well-documented.

Simon Strange

CLERK'S NOTE: COPY TO SUPERVISORS COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

DATE 514/21 (PD)

From:

PJ casey <

Sent:

Thursday, May 13, 2021 7:35 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

·Home share

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's Identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Board of supervisors!

Please support the Home Share program in Pima county. It will be a valuable resource for our seniors!

Thank You,

Patrick Casey

Mario Control Mario Mari

From:

Mallika Rao <

Sent:

Thursday, May 13, 2021 8:54 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To: Board of Supervisors: Care of the Clerk of the Board

Thank you for all you do for our city in supporting community efforts. In this regard, would you please urgently do all you can to support Home Share in Pima County? Home Sharing is affordable, reasonable, and innovative option to allow single seniors to remain independent in their home, sharing it with another senior who provides help with some services such as driving or cooking and who benefits with an affordable rent.

What other way can we provide such self sufficiency and meaningful partnership? The companionship and security from this program help seniors, their roommates and assistants, and the community as a whole. Lets use our resources to the highest of their potentials for betterment for all.

Thanks for taking immediate action on a very important issue. Sincerely,

Mallika P. Rao Physical therapist St. Mary's Hospital

Sent from my Verizon LG Smartphone



From:

Judy Clinco <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 7:42 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home Sharing Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

I am writing in support of funding for the Home Sharing Pilot.

Pima County is facing a critical shortage of affordable housing. Older adults on fixed incomes are struggling to find stable, safe housing.

Home Sharing programs which are already successfully established in other communities is an affordable solution that match home owners with home shares.

The matches not only provide a safe, affordable housing option for older adults but increase the already existing housing stock.

Shared Housing is one of the solutions to the housing shortage. A commitment by the County for initial and future funding will allow Pima Council on Aging and Tucson Shared Housing to work together to make a Shared Housing Program for Pima Co a reality.

Judy Clinco Board Member Tucson Shared Housing

Sent from my iPhone

MAY 1473 MOVES PC CIKIF JS

Melissa Whitney

From:

misterpaulfisher <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 8:08 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County, if you did not expect this message, proceed with caution Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Board of Supervisors: Care of the Clerk of the Board

I urge you to generously support Home Share in Pima County.

Home Sharing is a much needed, economical and humane method to enable single seniors to maintain their independence in the care of a person or persons, who are willing and able to assist with necessary services such as meal preparation, transportation and affordable rent. Essentially, this provides, much needed, security and company which prove to be beneficial to both

parties and our community.

Please enable this win/win proposition which will transform the lives of a vulnerable group in our neighborhoods.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Yours sincerely, Paul Fisher

Pima County Resident.

Melissa Whitney

From:

Deborah Knox <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 8:04 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot Program Board of Supervisors

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Tucson Home Sharing (THS) has been in existence since February 2020, where a group of 5 volunteers have been developing awareness of Home Sharing as an affordable

housing resource especially for elders in our community. THS is devoted to education, advocacy and outreach to support the establishment of such a program in Tucson and Pima County.

Everyone wants to age in place but often assistance - financial or in terms of helping with household chores can make this a reality. Some home sharers exchange payment and/or service and each home sharing arrangement is unique. All arrangements such as those being proposed in this program will serve the community well. and address the need for affordable housing.

Thank you so much for your consideration of this important item

The National Shared Housing Resource Center https://nationalsharedhousing.org is the standard bearer of over 50 home sharing programs in 17 states!

The time is now!!!

Warm regards

Deborah Knox

President

Tucson Home Sharing, Inc

Board Members include:

Liz Barta - Vice President

jennifer Treece - Secy/Treasurer

Lucy Read

Simon Strange

Sharon Kha

George Maires

Solange Monette

Deborah Knox LIFE WORK TRANSITIONS Career and Life Work Transitions. Life Work Transitions.com

Creator and Facilitator of "Crafting your Spiritual Storyline"

https://www.facebook.com/DeborahLKnox https://www.facebook.com/LifeWorkTransitions/ https://www.facebook.com/PutYourSpiritToWork/ https://www.linkedin.com/nhome/?trk=hb_signin

From:

david rollins <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 8:58 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Board of Supervisors: Care of the Clerk of the Board

Please focus and act to support Home Share in Pima County.

Home Sharing is a practical way for seniors to maintain their independence and their homes by sharing with another who might provide help in needed areas such as preparing meals, providing transportation or other meaningful assists in exchange for reduced or no rent.

This is a win, win for the communities of the county and senior citizens in need of assistance to remain at home and those in need of a safe place to live. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

David Rollins

4054 E. Quiet Moon Drive

Tucson AZ 95718

MY API MONTH OF THE MENT OF TH

CLERK'S NOTE:
COPY TO SUPERVISORS
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

DATE SIYLƏL (A)

From:

liz barta <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 9:38 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Home share pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Board of Supervisors: Care of the Clerk of the Board

Please take immediate action to support Home Sharing in Pima County.

Home Sharing is an inexpensive and valuable option to allow single seniors to remain independent in their home. Sharing a living situation with another senior can provide help with some services such as driving or cooking and has the added benefit of an affordable rent.

The companionship and security from such an arrangement are beneficial to both participants and the community as a whole.

Thanks for taking such important action,

⊖Stay safe, stay sane, stay serene. Best, Liz

To do is to be--Descartes
To be is to do--Voltaire
Do be do be do--Frank Sinatra

From:

Mariana Maddocks <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 10:37 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Support for HOME SHARING

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear People,

I am in full support of the Home Sharing proposal for fixed lower income families.

It is critical that you make a difference for those who are struggling to have affordable housing in Tucson.

Thank you for your listening.

Sincerely, Mariana Maddocks

Mariana Maddocks Executive/Life coach 4115 W. Plantation St.

Tucson AZ 85741

m

'We do not see things as they are...we see things as we are".

Anais Nin

CLERK'S NOTE:
COPY TO SUPERVISORS
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

DATE 5/14/24 (B)

From:

Jeanne Bjorn <

Sent:

Friday, May 14, 2021 11:11 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Home Share Pilot

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Board of Supervisors: Clerk of the Board

Please support Home Shares in Pima County. It is a sustainable way for citizens of Tucson to help each other out as we age and to be able to have affordable rents as we retire.

Thank you Jeanne Bjorn

Attuned - Reclaiming Our Emotional Intelligence Purchase it at Amazon.com

"When the idle poor become the idle rich, you'll never know who is who or who is which. Won't it be rich!" Yip Harburg

